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April 1,2020 
 
 

Coronavirus Notice 
 
 
 

In an effort to protect our community and our customers, the VGDWID Board of Directors have decided 
to postpone the monthly Public Board Meeting for the month of April 2020. 
 
VGDWID will update our website with the date and time of the next Public Board Meeting when it has 
been determined to be safe to do so. 
 
Please contact the office is you have any questions at (520) 251-0481. 
 
 

 
 


